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From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 

I fail to see how you are proposing a drop in the FIT when energy prices are rising 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

Home owners financial investment 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 

The FIT helps offset the daily supply charge. It seems that you are slowly moving towards reducing 

the FIT to zero. At 4.8 cents it is meaningless to most households. I believe your agenda is not to 

support household solar and a transition to renewable energy, but to support the big generators 

and their profits. At 4.8 cents our electricity generated by us with infrastructure paid for by us, is 

onsold by retailers at a massive markup. The FIT should remain at 6 cents or more and should be 

linked to inflation.  Household solar has done most of the heavy lifting in producing renewable 

electricity yet we are treated with complete disdain. 
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